OFFICE OF
KANE COUNTY

LAND USE AUTHORITY

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR ENGINEERING
CONSULTANT SERVICES

Kane County is seeking the services of a qualified Engineering Consultant to
provide Engineering Services for the Kane County Planning and Zoning
Commission/Land Use Authority.

Interested parties may submit a Statement of Qualifications on the Request for
Proposal. Guidelines are available at the Kane County Land Use Authority Office,
76 North Main Street, Kanab, Utah 84741, (435) 644-4364, email:
wallan@kane.utah.gov. Submission deadline is 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, April
18, 2024.

Kane County reserves the right to reject any and all Statement of Qualifications.
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Shannon McBride
Kane County Land Use Administrator
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